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By Sarah Sowers 

 

Our outing June 19 – 21st as held at Caney Creek RV Resort, 
Harriman, TN.  Our hosts were John & Yvonne Cowan and Mal & 
Jackie Kerr.  We had 11 coaches in attendance.  We had Judy 
Seifert’s sister and brother-in-law, Jane and Brett Shinn from Ohio 
as our visitors. 
 
Friday evening we gathered at the pavilion for a hamburger 
cookout.  Later our host had Popsicles for us.  The first Popsicle 
was created in 1905, and there were originally 7 flavors available, 
so we celebrated the 104

th
 year of the Popsicle. 

 
Friday and Saturday several went to Oak Ridge, and Crossville, 
TN, sight seeing and just relaxing.  Saturday evening a group 
went to the Whitestone Country Inn and a group went to Cracker 
Barrel for dinner. 
 
Saturday evening Kenny Evans “Faith and Fifties Show” 
performed at the pavilion. 
 
Sunday morning we gathered at the club house for breakfast then 
said our goodbyes until the next time we meet again. 
 
Fred Tomsett, President 
 

2nd Vice President:  John Cowan 
770 565 0800 yscowan@comcast.net 

2010 Georgia WIT Rally   
April 22 - 25, 2010      Pre-Rally days April 20 - 21 

mailto:roysowers@gmail.com
mailto:fred@gawit.com
mailto:lindatomsett@bellsouth.net
mailto:roysowers@gmail.com
mailto:yscowan@comcast.net


 
 

METRO ATLANTA WINNIES 

JUNE 2009 MEETING MINUTES 
 

Date:  June 20, 2009 
 

Location:  Caney Creek RV Resort, Harriman, TN 

 
Call to Order: Fred Tomsett, President called the meeting to order. 
 
Reading of March 2009 Minutes: 
The March 2009 meeting minutes were approved as published on the 
internet. 
 
Reading of the Treasurer’s Report: 
Linda Tomsett, Treasurer read the Treasurer’s report.   
 
Old Business: 
Fred gave an update on the April 2009 State Rally.  We had 113 coaches 
for the Rally. 
 
For the 2010 Rally our goal is for 150 coaches.  We are sending 1200 flyers 
to be put in the packages at GNR next month.  We have started on the 
decorations and sponsors.  However, we need corporate sponsors if you 
can help in this.  Contact Fred if you have any old 1” diameter rope and 
scrap fabric for projects.  Everyone needs to sign up to help in the Rally.  
We will have an ad in the WIT Magazine again for our April Rally.  We will 
be collecting door prizes again for the Rally, and they will be distributed 
differently next year.  All Chapters will be selling raffle tickets since this is a 
state function. 
 
New Business: 
No new business. 
 
Announcements: 
We had visitors Judy Seifert’s sister and brother-in-law Jane and Brett Shinn 
 
 
MEETING ADJOURNED  
 
Submitted by Sarah Sowers, Secretary 
 

 

Fred Tomsett, President 

404-626-3696 



 
 

 
2009 Outing Schedule 

July 19 – 24 GNR   Forrest City, Iowa  
 
August 21-23 
Host: Ken & Judy Seifert 770-722-7372 judyVS@bellsouth.net  
Location: Cartersville KOA 770-382-7330  
 
September 18-20 
September State Meeting Hosts: Metro Atlanta Winnies 
RSVP to Fred Tomsett 404-626-3696 fred@gawit.com 
Location: Pine Mountain Campground 706-663-4329 
 
October 16-18 
Host: Fred & Linda Tomsett 404-626-3696 fred@gawit.com 
Location: Raccoon Mountain RV Park 800-823-2267 
 
November 20-22 
Host: Myra & David Stainback 770-605-9337 dstainback@gmail.com 
Don & Kay Stroud 770-992-8130 donald.stroud@gmail.com 

 Location: Fawn Ridge at Deer Creek. Davenport, Fl.  
 
December  19 
Christmas Party 
Hosts: Roy & Sarah Sowers 770-251-8262  roy.sowers@gmail.com 
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